
  
  
 
 

 
From: Stephen Buckingham [mailto:]  

Sent: 10 March 2011 10:07 
To: info 

Subject: Land allocations 

  

 
Dear Sirs   
   
My client has asked whether it is too late or not to submit 2ac of 
land at Hincaster to be considered for development in the LDF?  
   
It has houses either side of it and has good access.  
   
Kind regards  
   
Stephen  
  
Stephen J Buckingham B.Sc (Hons) PGDip.Surv 
Rural Surveyor/Property Manager 
 
  
The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally 
privileged. It may not represent the views of Michael C L 
Hodgson Limited.   It is intended solely for the addressee(s). 
Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is 
prohibited and  may be unlawful, and the recipient should 
advise the sender immediately of the error in transmission. 
 
Unless specifically stated otherwise, this email (or any 
attachments to it) is not an offer capable of acceptance or 
acceptance of an offer and it does not form part of a binding 
contractual agreement.Every effort has been made to ensure 
that this email does not contain a virus.  You should virus check 
any message before opening it.  Michael C L Hodgson Limited 
cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain as a 
result of software viruses. 
  

 



 

 

   




